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INDIANA FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING SAFETY COMMISSION 
 

TO: Reuven Levovitz 
FROM: Commission Staff 
DATE: May 30, 2025 
RE: Grant of Administrative Review of Order from White River Township Fire Dept. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Levovitz: 
 

Your attached petition for administrative review has been received by the Indiana Fire 
Prevention and Building Safety Commission and is hereby granted. This matter will be forwarded 
to the Office of Administrative Law Proceedings (OALP) to assign an administrative law judge 
(ALJ) to conduct administrative proceedings. 

 
The OALP will provide notice concerning when this matter will be set for a hearing. Should 

you have any questions concerning this, you may contact our offices at legal@dhs.in.gov.  
 

 
Enclosures 
cc: Jeffrey Belamy, Legal Counsel for Petitioner (bellamy@indiana-attorneys.com) 
 Braden Prochnow, Fire Marshal - White River Township Fire Department 

  (bprochnow@wrtfd.org) 
Tyler Burgauer, Interested Party (TyBurgauer@dhs.in.gov) 

 Dustin Dyer, Director of Boards and Commissions (DuDyer@dhs.in.gov) 
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